
Good morning everyone 

 

Today we shall be having Holy Communion services in church at Merevale at 11am and 

Baxterley at 4.30pm. I look forward to seeing some of you at one of those services, but once 

again we have a video worship and reflection for those who are unable or prefer not to attend. I 

am also attaching this week's newsletter. 

 

https://youtu.be/hCDxRt-_1hU 

 

Worship and Reflection for the 

Nineteenth Sunday after Trinity 
A short act of worship for the Nineteenth 

Sunday after Trinity from the Kingsbury and 

Baxterley Group of Churches, with a reflection 

from Revd John on the re... 

youtu.be 

 

 

Many thanks to everybody who shared in our harvest celebrations and especially to those who 

generously contributed gifts of food or money for the local foodbanks. I shall be delivering those 

gifts this week, so it is not too late to donate if anybody still wishes to do so. Finding a way of 

celebrating Harvest while we are unable to have large gatherings due to Covid was always going 

to be a challenge, but I was very encouraged by how that went. We now have perhaps an even 

greater challenge as we enter the season of remembrance. All Souls' services and Remembrance 

Sunday will have to be done very differently this year. Full details will follow shortly, including 

some prayers and resources that I shall be sending out to help people observe these important 

times at home. 

 

I shall continue to send out these emails for as long as there seems to be a need for them. If you 

would prefer not to receive them, just let me know. 

 

With my prayers and blessings 

 

John 

 

Revd Dr John White 

Priest in Charge of Kingsbury, Baxterley with Hurley and Wood End and Merevale with Bentley 

The Vicarage, Church Lane, Kingsbury, Tamworth B78 2LR 

01827 874252 

 


